
Paul's Drinks and Nibbles Evening

All, 

Due to the ongoing situation with the Coronavirus and following Government guidelines we feel it is sensible to 

cancel our drinks evening on the Thursday 19th March.

We apologise for the late notice but sure you understand the necessity to cancel the event.

We hope to rearrange later in the year.

Paul Haugh

 Raphael  Contracting Ltd




